
 

    APWA/NSAWWA/NWEA/SWANA 

ANNUAL FALL CONFERENCE 

      November 6-8,  2024 
     Younes Conference Center - Kearney, Nebraska 

SOCIAL HOUR/ REFRESHMENT  BREAK/   SPONSORSHIP  FORM 
 
ORGANIZATION/FIRM: ____________________________________________________________________ 

INDIVIDUAL RESPONSIBLE FOR EXHIBIT (NAME): _______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY:   STATE:  ______ZIP: __________________ 

PHONE:  FAX:  ________EMAIL: ___________________________ 

Please select if your Firm/Organization would like to be a “Social Hour” or “Refreshment Break” Sponsor below: 

Social Hour Sponsorship is $100.00 per Firm. 

$100.00 per Firm for “Social Hour” on Wednesday and Thursday evening (November 6th and 7th, 2024) preceding 
Banquets. “Social Hour” Sponsors will have their company logo displayed in the exhibit hall. 

Refreshment Break Sponsorship is $500.00 per Session. 

We are offering the opportunity for “Refreshment Break” sponsorship. Refreshment breaks take place each morning at 
10:00 a.m. and again at 3:00 p.m. You may choose which break period you wish to sponsor. APWA, SWANA and NWEA 
sessions are on Wednesday and NSAWWA, SWANA and NWEA sessions are on Thursday. Your company logo will be 
acknowledged as a sponsor by a sponsorship sign displayed at each refreshment station.  This sponsorships is limited and 
will be accepted by time stamp received. 

 
Please select the Refreshment Break Sponsorship session you wish to sponsor below: 

WEDNESDAY AM WEDNESDAY PM THURSDAY AM THURSDAY PM 

Online payment is available at www.nebwea.org. Payment options of Credit Card or Check are available. 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Nebraska Water Environment Association (NWEA) 

Check Number:  _______in the amount of $  _______is enclosed. 

RETURN THIS COMPLETED CONTRACT WITH CHECK PAYMENT TO: 
 
Jamie Bausback 
HDR 
1917 S. 67TH ST. 
OMAHA, NE 68106-2973 
Phone: (402) 548-5001 
Email: Jamie.bausback@hdrinc.com 

If you have any questions/concerns, please contact Jamie Bausback. 


